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Thanks are expressed to David Jones and the Liddle family for decorating the sycamore in front of the Banqueting Hall as the village Christmas tree.

The Parish Council should also like to express their thanks to Mr & Mrs Barker Grimshaw for allowing use of their tree in their garden on Thorpe Lane and also for supplying electricity for the lights displayed there.  

Thanks to Mike Cowling for organizing the New Year Firework fundraising quiz on 30 December and for organizing the New Year firework display taking place on 31 December on the Foreshore at 8pm.

As the Feoffees no longer want the Community Centre at the school two other sites have been investigated.   The Head of Planning at SDC has been asked for views on the access at both and reply by the middle of January.   

It was agreed to donate towards the work of CAB.

A new laptop has been obtained for the Clerk & thanks are expressed to the resident who helped to set it up.  

A villager has come forward to be involved in the organisation of the village VE day celebrations.

[bookmark: _gjdgxs]The Parish Council commissioned an Arboriculturalist report of the trees at the cemetery which has been received.

Cllr Luker was thanked for producing scaled drawings of the location of the tractor container. 



